
The health & safety of our patients 
and community is of utmost 
importance to us. In order to 
mitigate the spread of covid-19, 
Aegis Dental has taken a lot of 
preventative measures. As per the 
CDC & American Dental 
Association guidelines we have 
postponed all elective procedures. 
We will be available to those in an 
emergency with prior screening. 
Therefore we may not be available 
completely during our normal 
business hours. However we are 
monitoring the messages 
regularly & we will get back to 
you. You can also contact us via 
aegisdentalinfo@gmail.com with 
your name, date of birth & phone # 
to reach you. We thank you for 
your understanding & stay safe.

COVID-19 ALERT
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